
 

RED RIBBON 
CARAVAN 

 

October 29th 
Starting at 11:am  

ADAPP will be driving thru 

 
Ironwood Subdivision 

San Pasqual 

Newer Subdivision 
Old Subdivision 

 
Come out and support the awareness of  

“Drug Free looks like Me" 
 

We will be ending our route at Vendors 

Square. 
Come and get a slice of PIZZA 

(WHILE IT LAST FIRST COME FIRST SERVE) 

 

Please practice Social Distancing 
Wear your mask 

Sponsored by ADAPP 

RED RIBBON WEEK 2021 


